
Thanks  to  our  Operations
manager  as  he  leaves  CIB’s
service

John Petley
After four years’ service, John is standing down as Operations
Manager for CIB.

We thank him for his work which has made this website an
interesting,  classified  library  of  high  quality  topical  
articles on matters relating to our country’s attainment of
independence, a useful reference for activists.

John was  extremely active during the referendum campaign.
More recently he has been working with our friends in Fishing
for Leave, lobbying MPs, researchers, officials and staff on
the as yet unsettled matter of the return of our fishing
grounds to full British control.

His editorial work on the production of pamphlets has given
our  members  and  supporters  some  of  the  best  available
material  to use when making their case to politicians and the
public – objective, factual but lively,  detailed without
becoming tedious and free of mindless slogans.

John is continuing his interest in the independence struggle
and  plans  to  write  a  book,  provisionally  entitled  “Never
Again” on the constitutional safeguards, required to ensure
that  our  country  is  never  again  subtly  traded  away  into
subjection to a foreign power and alien law.

On behalf of the national committee and members of CIB, I
thank him for his service to the cause of independence.

Edward Spalton – Chairman
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NB:-  We  respectfully  request  that  members  and
supporters who have John’s personal e-mail details do
not contact him now he is no longer a CIB employee


